



Our ref: SF/sb/ICB FOI 152-22/23: Clough

Your ref:

Date: 25 January 2023

Gemini House Bartholomew's Walk Cambridgeshire Business Park Angel Drove ELY CB7 4EA

Tel: 03300 571030

Email: cpicb.freedomofinformation1@nhs.net

Web: www.cpics.org.uk

Email: Elisabeth Sennitt Clough

request-932118-578eb659@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Sennitt Clough

Freedom of Information Act Request: Ref FOI 152-22/23: Response

I am writing further to your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 received on 3 January 2023. NHS Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Integrated Care Board's (ICB) response is set out below:

Request

Please provide me with answers to the following:

1) The number, or percentage, of the GPs or nurses available and physically in attendance at the surgery at New Queen St Health Centre, Whittlesey, either on an average day or on any specific day.

I can confirm Cambridgeshire and Peterborough ICB does not hold this data. You would need to refer this request to the practice concerned. To assist I have provided a link to their website below.

The New Queen Street and Stanground Surgeries in Whittlesey (thenewqueenstreetsurgery.co.uk)

2) The number, or percentage, of patients seen physically in person by GPs or nurses at the surgery at New Queen St Health Centre, Whittlesey, either on an average day or on any specific day.

Please refer to the response at Q1 above.

3) On the Flourish website, it states that at New Queen St Surgery, there are 2587 patients registered to each GP and that this figure is 'above average': Could you confirm if 2587 is an accurate representation, or if there is a greater or fewer number of patients registered to each GP at New Queen St Surgery than this data shows?

Please refer to the response at Q1 above.

If you are dissatisfied with how your request has been handled or would like to formally appeal against our response please address your concerns, in writing, to the Freedom of Information Team at NHS Cambridgeshire at Gemini House, Bartholomew's Walk, Cambridgeshire Business Park, Angel Drove, Ely CB7 4EA: Telephone: Telephone: 03300 571030 email: cpicb.freedomofinformation1@nhs.net

If, after we have addressed your concerns, you remain dissatisfied with how the ICB has responded, you are entitled to appeal to the Information Commissioner's Office at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. Further details can be found at https://ico.org.uk/.







Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Yours sincerely

Barbara Brafman-Price Chief of Staff

John frie